The New Consulate General of Turkish Republic in Batumi visited International Investors Association
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On 18 September, 2014 the International Investors Association of Georgia was visited by the
New Consulate General of Turkish Republic in Batumi Mr. Yasin Temizkan. New Ambassador
of Turkey Republic in Batumi started his work several days ago. Mr. Yasin Temizkan held
Introductory meeting with the chairman of the association Mr. Jemal Bilgingulluoglu and the
Secretary General Mr. Osman Chalishkan, The meeting was also attended the representatives
of the member companies of IlA, the sides have discussed plans of future cooperation in
Business sphere, Also Several issues were discussed at the meeting . Among them were
issues on deepening cooperation in economic, trade and tourism spheres. At the end of the
meeting Jemal Bilgingulluoglu and Yasin Temizkan have exchanged the gifts and expressed
that fruitful business cooperation with General Consul of Turkey and International Investors
Association will continue in the future.




